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Plantersville

Hi Chaney,

| am hoping you can direct me along the right path concerning a story that | am working on.

| attended a rally last week, and the speaker said he spoke to Governor Haley about a sewer issue in the Plantersville
area of Georgetown County. He referenced a letter that he wrote to the Governor, and one that he had received in
return from her. He also referenced a 45 minute phone call he claims he had with the Governor.

The gentleman’s name is Rev. Ben Grate from the Plantersville community in Georgetown.

The letter he claims to have written to Governor Haley was dated: 03January2016

The letter he claims he received in response from the Governor should have a date of 07January2016
The phone call would have taken place after 07January2016

| need to know if the Governor received Mr. Grate’s letter, and if so, did she respond to him in writing?
| need to know if the Governor spoke with Mr. Grate in regards to his 03January2016 letter.

Specifically, | need to know if Governor Haley had a conversation with Rev. Grate, on or after 07January2016
regarding the residents of Plantersville paying a $250 yearly sewer assessment “tap-in-fee” to the county.

Please let me know if | need to contact someone else for this information.
Thanks so much,
Eileen
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